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Rosenberg Corey

From: m shultz <rbdudeman@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:20 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

   I'm a long time resident and owner of property in Deschutes County and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. 
Thank you for your consideration. Norm Shultz 
 
    1432 SW Simpson, Bend, Or 


